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Thank you to Club Service Director, Rod Rimes, who gave a 

very concise summary of his working life in the Public Service, 

the legal profession and in between his many and varied 

community service roles.  

 

Last week, our guest speaker, Murray Stone, delivered his 

presentation with genuine passion and in a most professional 

manner. Murray spoke of the wide number of areas in which 

research is being carried out and gave examples where 

research has resulted in positive outcomes for patients. We are 

so lucky that we have such places as the Kids Research 

Institute and the professionals that work within the Institute. 

 

Last Tuesday I attended the Meriden Interact changeover 

together with Roger Vince and Rod McDougall The Teacher who 

has coordinated the Meriden Interact club, Karinne Bedingfield, 

over recent years is expecting a baby and will be leaving 

Meriden at the end of term. Her replacement will be Sharna 

Kerr who will join a long list of very talented Interact 

coordinators who have achieved so much with the girls at 

Meriden over the past 30 years. 

The incoming Meriden Interact Committee is:  

 President Anastasia Yule  

 Vice President Anagha Bidkar  

 Secretary Kristen Hantzis  

 Treasurer Zoe Spanos 
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